BAL HARBOUR

- VILLAGE -

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER LETTER TO COUNCIL
NO. 019-2018

Tor Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council

From: Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager M,«Zg/

Date: February 2, 2018 %

Subject: Waterfront Park Discussions

The purpose of this LTC is to inform you that the presentations made by Zyscovich
Architects regarding the Waterfront Park Public Design Workshop held on Monday,
January 29 have been uploaded to the following link:

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/hipwgén1i0gny20/AADP6e3Q-nVPuCcvxLtKZVsva?dl=0
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